
 

 

Multifactor Authentication (additional security) enable for Microsoft O365 

SLIIT Academy ITSD is pleased to announce that, multifactor authentication (additional 

security) will be enabled for your Microsoft O365 account from 24 June 2022. Once the 

multifactor authentication is enabled, all services which provided through Microsoft O365 such 

as email, OneDrive, SharePoint etc, will be secured by second factor additional to your 

password. Enabling multifactor authentication, security of the account will get enhanced. This 

will reduce chances to gain access to your SLIIT O365 account by unauthorized parties. 

Video Link: https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/68a99e43-40ce-44a0-a526-eeaae27e1151 
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